Regular Monthly Meeting

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held March 13, 1986 at the Township Building at 7:00 p.m., with Supervisors Joe Shinsky and Earl Cunningham present.

The meeting was opened with the salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the February
13, 1986 meeting.

Motion by E. Cunningham, second by J. Shinsky to pay the General Fund bills.

Motion by E. Cunningham, second by J. Shinsky to pay the Sewer Fund bills.

The Police Report was given by Dave Rishel.

 $\begin{tabular}{lll} \begin{tabular}{lll} \begin{$

 $\label{eq:total_state} It \ \text{was announced that we are going to advertise for a new roller.}$

Motion by E. Cunningham, second by J. Shinsky to adopt a new resolution to change the zoning fees. The new fees being : permit fee \$25.00, application for variance \$50.00.

Kenlar is again asking to relocate Denny Road, Joe stated that they would use the same procedure as before.

It was announced that a new plaque was bought in order to honor the veterans.

 $$\operatorname{It}$$ was announced that the food give away would be March 21, 1986.

It was announced that a letter was sent to William Gettchi has 14 days to do something about his property located on Willowbrook Road.

Motion by E. Cunningham, second by J. Shinsky to adjourn.

Jusa A. Juan Teresa K. Peace, Secretary/Treasurer